
 
 

 We have put in place a number of measures in 
school to minimise the risk of COVID-19 
transmission and a possible outbreak. 

 
 Hand sanitiser on arrival and exit and 

throughout the building. 
 One-way system throughout school 
 Face masks/visors to be worn by staff 

when they are in any communal areas 
outside their ‘bubble’. 

 Social distance rules are in place. 
 Own provisions to be used by staff such 

as tea/coffee/cups/plates etc. 
 Wipes are readily available in the toilets 

and communal areas. We have a ‘use it, 
wipe it policy’. 

  

     
For the avoidance of potential embarrassment, 
we would also like to advise you that the 
School is currently operating a ‘no handshake’ 
policy for all members of its community. 
 
We apologise for not being able to give you our 
usual warm welcome, but we must take the 
current situation very seriously and look after 
the welfare of our pupils and staff. 
 

 
 
 

  
  
 
 
     
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


